Ms. Burdick requested the following information regarding agenda item G2 - Education Partnerships - Alternative Education/Public 
Private Partnership Grant:
 

Request:     Does a delay (Jan 07) in the opening of the Indian Ridge school site have any impact on this grant or the 705 students? 

Response:   The delay in the opening of Oak Grove Academy until January 2007 will have an impact on the number of students we are able to serve, as the temporary facility is built to serve 235 middle and high school students and the permanent facility will be built for 705 students.

There may be a compromise to the grant if the permanent facility is not operational by August 2006.  We are currently working with the Florida Department of Education to determine the impact, if any, to the grant due to unforeseen complications related to construction issues because of Hurricane Wilma.
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